
 
 

 

 
 
 

BUFFALO SEWER AUTHORITY 
 

CANCELLATION OF BOARD MEETING 
 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

Please be advised that The Special Meeting of the Buffalo Sewer Authority on Thursday 

May 22 at 8:30 A.M has been cancelled. 

 

Very truly yours, 
 
BUFFALO SEWER AUTHORITY 
 
 
 
Charles Riley 
Executive Secretary 
 
CR: DB 
 


